
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Academies Meetings 

11 – 19 July 2011, Venues across Sheffield 

The Parents’ Assembly and Community Assemblies  
invite you to an event in your area to find out all about 

 

Academies 
 
The government’s Academies Programme is swiftly moving ahead, with many schools across the 
country expected to become academies in the next few years.   
 

Do you have questions about academies? 
 

� What are academies? 
 

� How do schools change when they become an academy? 
 

� What are the benefits for parents and pupils? 
 

� What does it mean for my local community? 
 

� What does it mean for Sheffield? 
 

� What are the pros and cons of academy status? 
 

This is your opportunity to get answers, air your views and find out about Sheffield’s approach.  
 

Monday 11 July 
6.30 – 8pm 

Town Hall (South & South West) 
 

Tuesday 12 July 
7 – 8.30pm 

Longley Park College (North & North East) 
 

Tuesday 19 July 
6.30 – 8pm 

Pakistani Muslim Centre (East) 
 

To confirm your attendance, please contact the Parental Engagement Team 
(parentalengagementteam@sheffield.gov.uk; 0114 205 3902).  

 


